CORRIGENDUM
TENDER NOTICE FOR PROVIDING MAN POWER

This is with reference to tender notice dt.11.07.2023 published in various news
papers and in our website towards providing man power in OPHWC Ltd. In the said tender

notice, it was erroneously written as two bids system instead of single bid system.

Therefore, it should be read as “ Single Bid System” instead of “Two Bids System”

and all otherterms of tender document shall remain unchanged.
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Dy. General Manager (Admn.)



